
I am writing this to STRONGLY oppose this Bill that is the act of a Tyrant. Telling me or anyone how to 

secure my firearm in my own home is a clear violation of my rights as a Citizen Of a State I would like to 

consider great but is fast being destroyed by such things as this waste of time and Money. Please note 

that I will NOT comply with unconstitutional Laws such as this.  

Sincerely Scott Maxfield Voter, Lapine Oregon 

 


